
 

together to  help run a  Summer Food Hub. They collected and distributed donations to more than 300 
adults and children. Many students also continued their care for community over the summer break. 
Youth from Burnaby North Secondary started their fundraising for the Christmas Bureau. And at the 
end of August, Maywood Community School was the site of a provincial announcement to support 
school communities. The 




